

384 New Hempstead Road New City, New York 10956 (845) 637-3439 Fax (845) 634-1885

www.ccsny.org

November 26, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I would like to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. Please enjoy your time with your friends and family as you gather around the dinner table and reminisce on God's blessings.

Please keep the less fortunate in your prayers and if you are blessed with an abundance, share with those who are in need.

"For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you invited me in, I needed clothes and you clothed me, I was sick and you looked after me, I was in prison and you came to visit me." Mathew 25:35-40

In His Service

Jeannette Rosa-Sanchez, MS, LMSW

School Administrator